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Doodle Test Test Test
702 Shipley Ct
Linthicum, MD 21090 UA

Dear Doodle Test:

Thank you for your application to the Department of Mental Health and the MHS in
Mental Health at the Bloomberg School of Public Health. The Admissions Committee
carefully reviewed and discussed your application, but unfortunately, we are unable to
offer you a position in our incoming doctoral class.  

We are encouraged by the number of applicants interested in the field of public mental
health.  Unfortunately, our resources and faculty capacity restrict the number of
applications we can admit each year.  As a result, we must turn away motivated and
highly qualified people who are capable of making important contributions to this field
and truly hope that you will nonetheless forge a way to making an impact in public
mental health. 

We wish you continued success in your academic and research career.

Sincerely,

 

M. Daniele Fallin, PhD
Sylvia and Harold Halpert Professor and Chair
Director, Wendy Klag Center for Autism and Developmental Disabilities
Department of Mental Health

 

This e-mail serves as official notification of your admission decision.
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